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To: GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov

Dear Members of the San Jose General Plan Task Force, 

Please protect Coyote Valley by recommending amendments that 
will change the General Plan’s designation for all of Coyote Valley 
from industrial development to agriculture, wildlife habitat and open 
space. 

I am an 89 year old who values Open Space.  I will gladly donate to 
keep Coyote Valley reserved for wildlife and open space.

Please keep the future of San Jose respectful of the earth!
Thank you.
Joyce Bryson
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